
Rodney Richardson applied for 
a Special Use Permit to put a 
cell phone tower on 
residential property.

This notice was placed1/4 mile off Long Hollow 
Rd, NOT in general public view.

How tall would the tower be?
- tower height 180’ 
  with 9’ antenna mast = 189’
- tower base would be on a ridge 
  at 960’ elevation (150’ - 200’ 
  above surrounding land)
- Facilities would have 100’ 
  square footprint on 
  Watoosa Ridge (Napier Ridge)

Visual Impact
The tower would be less than 
700’ from the nearest existing 
residential homes.
The tower would be less than 
1000’ from other neighborhoods.
The tower would be visible from 
Chickamauga & Battlefield, Rock 
Spring, Ringgold, Lookout and 
surrounding areas.

189’ tall tower would be less than 1000’ from existing residential homes, at Catoosa & Walker county line.

A Cell Tower Would:
- Be a visual blight to the 
  surrounding area
- Affect property values of all 
  real estate and homes in the area
- Be located in a residential area, 
  700’ from nearest homes
- Add more clutter to an already 
  unkempt property
- Be a nuisance to neighbors
- Strain a privately maintained 
  county roadMore info on the web: Watoosa.com

Hearings are scheduled for April 22 and May 20, 2014 Act
Now!


